Dear Mr, Michael Green,

Thank you for choosing me as one of the winners for this scholarship. It is greatly appreciated
not only by me but my family as well. This scholarship will help me this coming fall as I will be
attending Whitworth University! I enjoyed Woodland High School as I attended it for all four
years. Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Makayla Lefever
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